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28th November 2013

Dear Parents/Carers

Use of Cameras or Filming during School Productions/Events

We are fast approaching the time of year when we will delight in watching our pupils school concerts and perhaps help at parties etc. and this is always a great opportunity to film or take photographs.

In order to safeguard all of the children in our school and pre-school we will be requesting that any parent or carer who takes photographs or films a production does so for their own personal family use.  
THESE PHOTOGRAPHS OR FILMS MAY NOT BE PUBLISHED ON ANY SOCIAL MEDIA SITE e.g. Facebook, Instagram etc.
We also ask that when you are sharing them with your family that they are aware of these stipulations. We hope that all parents would feel in a position to agree with this request that will keep all of our children safe, however if parents/carers and feel unable to do so then we would have no option to refuse all filming and photography at school events.
Please complete and sign the form below to confirm that you agree that your photography and filming is for your own personal and family use and will not be published on social media sites.  Any parent or carer who does not sign an agreement will not be permitted to film or take photographs during the events
Thank you.
Mrs Hall

Headteacher

GREASBY INFANT SCHOOL – PHOTOGRAPHY/FILMING AGREEMENT

Child’s Name: ……………………………………………………………………………..  Class: ……………………………

I agree with the school policy that any filming or photography during school events is for family use only and that it will not be shared or posted on any social media or website.

Signed: ……………………………………………………………………………………….  Date: ……………………………
Please return to school by MONDAY 9th DECEMBER, 2013. Thank you
